
 
 

 
 

January 30, 2019 

 
FAMILY LAW DIVISION ANNOUNCES CHANGES TO 

JUDICIAL ASSIGNMENTS 
 

The Central Family Law Division at the Los Angeles Superior Court announces the 
following changes to courtroom operations at the Central Civil West Courthouse located 
at 600 S. Commonwealth, Los Angeles. 
 

• On Jan. 17, 2019, Commissioner Angela J. Davis was assigned to Department 
2F.  

 
• Effective Feb. 4, 2019, Commissioner Frank W. Chen is assigned to Department 

2H.  
 
Counsel and parties are instructed to identify the assigned judicial officer and 
department on the first page of all documents filed with the clerk, beneath the case 
number, to ensure proper departmental assignment, calendaring of hearings, and the 
distribution of documents.  
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